
“Te Mea Nui, He Tangata” 
 

Week 3 saw us acknowledge and celebrate Cook Island week.  We had a wonderful sharing session on 
the Friday afternoon.  Below are some images from our special assembly. 

 

 

        

     

 

              

 

Rehua tivaevae ; Tū lei portraits and our wonderful MC’s. 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to Reverend 
Robert Robati-Mani who kindly 
came and spoke to our 
students about some Cook 
Island traditions, particularly 
about the hair cutting 
ceremony. 

Our talented musicians and performers 
put on a wondrful display. 



   

Talented dancers from Tāwhaki. 

    

Uenuku & Tāwhiri art work. 

 

 

 

 

Our final item was the talented Cook Island drummers from Le Apa Tonga. 

 


